SECRETARY’S REPORT
Central council meeting 13th Feb 21

I have been involved in supporting branches in their AGMs and more recently, in planning for the national election and AGM. 

I have been supporting Ken in the huge task of registering and recording the 900 new members who we have welcomed in the last few weeks. 

I continue to liaise with callers and contacts. 

I keep our Facebook and Twitter feeds up to date. The data on these is here:

Facebook: In the last 6 days posts reached: 889 people.

Total Page followers increased to 2883 people.

Twitter: has 6680 followers and 3345 likes
With 119 mentions in the last 28 days

I have not countersigned any payments as I do not have access to the bank account nor to any SHA banking cards.

Working with the Chair and treasurer to ensure members and central council are kept fully up to date with the work of the Officers, and the latest advice.

Working on improving our approach to GDPR.
								Jean Feb 21

